
Berkshire Country Day School 
 

 
Dear Berkshire Country Day School Family: 
 
To help you manage your student's education expenses, Berkshire Country Day School is 
pleased to make the services of FACTS (they purchased Tuition Management Systems in 
December) available to you starting in the 2019/2020 school year.   
 
FACTS Management Company has worked with independent schools for over 30 years and 
currently serves over 11,500 schools nationwide.  Its benefits include: 
 
1. Easy Enrollment Process: Beginning February 1, you can enroll in FACTS by going online 
(from BCD’s website, under the Current Families Tab, hit the FACTS tab).   
 
2. Payment Options: You may choose the payment plan and either the 5th or 20th of each month 
as your payment date.  You can also choose the payment method that works best for your family: 
automatic deduction from checking or saving account, credit card, check, or on-line payment. 
 
3. Convenient and Secure Account Management: You will have the ability to manage your 
account via a secure website https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3H0PK - 24/7. Checking your 
account balance, making a payment, or updating your personal information as easy as logging in 
to this secure site that is mobile friendly and can accessed from any device. 
 
Thank you for your continued loyalty and support for Berkshire Country Day School.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Gwen Connolly  
Director of Finance 
 
 
P.S. Take advantage of this convenient payment plan to secure your student's registration today. 
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